Katherine Douglas Public Comment - 6 MIIO 2

A-58



From:

G Alon <g91alonso@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, November 27, 2024 5:02 PM

To:

Joan Hartmann

Cc:

sbcob

Subject:

Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

In solitary, Geraldine Alonso

From:

Adriana Mandujano <adrianamandujano16@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, November 27, 2024 5:09 PM

To:

Joan Hartmann

Cc:

sbcob

Subject:

Fwd: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

From: Shoshana Brower <shobrower@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 5:50 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Thank you for taking this into consideration. I think it's a very important quote to support our farm workers who work really hard and don't make enough.

Shoshana.

From: Kate L <kwlevinstein@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 7:47 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Kate Levinstein

From:

Ann Dorsey <aedorsey@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, November 27, 2024 8:19 PM

To:

Joan Hartmann

Cc:

sbcob

Subject:

Support a Farmworker Living Wage

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. I urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering by raising farmworker wages.

Sincerely,

Ann Dorsey

From: Stanley Tzankov <stanley.tzankov@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 9:00 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

From: Ernesto Centeno <ernesto.centeno97@icloud.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 10:34 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

From:

Pearl Shing-Roth <pearl.shing.roth@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, November 27, 2024 10:40 PM

To:

Joan Hartmann

Cc:

sbcob

Subject:

Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed **hundreds of farmworkers** show their support for a **\$26 minimum wage** and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Sincerely,

Pearl Shing

From: Liz Banuelos <elizabethb26@icloud.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 11:36 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Kindly, Elizabeth Banuelos

From: Joan Ariel <joan.ariel@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 7:23 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

From:

Mariana Hernandez <mjchernandez3@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, November 28, 2024 8:31 AM

To:

Joan Hartmann

Cc:

sbcob

Subject:

Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

From: Erica Diaz-Cervantes < diazcerica33@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 9:54 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

From: Marisol Olivera <diazm9687@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 9:59 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. While many are spending quality time with their families and enjoying a few days off, our farm workers are facing the harsh reality of making this month's rent and worrying about how they'll manage in the months ahead with little to no work available. These are the toughest times for these families.

As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

From: Juvenal Olivera <ojuvenal07@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 10:05 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: ¡Apoye un salario digno para los trabajadores agrícolas!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Estimado supervisor Hartmann,

A medida que nos acercamos a la temporada de Acción de Gracias, un momento de reflexión y gratitud, envío este correo electrónico para expresar mi profunda preocupación por la urgente necesidad de un salario digno para los trabajadores agrícolas de nuestra comunidad. Como bien sabe, los trabajadores agrícolas realizan algunos de los trabajos más peligrosos y esenciales en nuestra comunidad, sin embargo, las corporaciones agrícolas no les pagan a sus trabajadores lo suficiente para cubrir las necesidades básicas como la renta, los alimentos y el cuidado de los niños, a pesar de sus invaluables contribuciones.

Varias personas están buscando ayuda financiera en estos meses para completar el pago de la renta. Esto seguirá en los siguientes meses en lo que esperan la nueva temporada que marca el comienzo del trabajo en marzo o abril de 2025. Sin ingreso, nuestras familias entran en meses de ansiedad, depresión, y estrés por falta de trabajo y dinero para cumplir con las necesidades básicas.

La agricultura del condado de Santa Bárbara es una industria de casi \$2 mil millones que continúa generando ingresos récord exportando productos en todo el mundo. Es desalentador darse cuenta de que, si bien estas corporaciones agrícolas obtienen inmensas ganancias, las mismas los trabajadores agrícolas que contribuyen a una industria tan exitosa solo reciben entre 20 y 30 centavos cosechar uvas a mano para cada botella de vino caro que beban los turistas en nuestra pintoresca y mundialmente famosa región vinícola.

Este mes usted celebró una audiencia en la que fuimos testigos cientos de trabajadores agrícolas mostrar su apoyo a un \$26 salario mínimo y escuchó horas de testimonios que destacaban las inmensas luchas que enfrentaron sus familias. Sus voces no deben ser ignoradas. Sería tan desmesurado dejar que sus gritos de justicia queden sin respuesta, especialmente en un momento en el que debemos dar gracias por todo lo que tenemos.

Tienes la oportunidad de tomar una acción audaz y decisiva que cambiará vidas y elevará a quienes han sido ignorados durante mucho tiempo. Cualquier cosa que no sea apoyar un salario digno para los trabajadores agrícolas sería una traición a su dignidad y a sus contribuciones a nuestra comunidad.

Escuche las voces de los trabajadores agrícolas y apoye soluciones reales propuestas por los propios trabajadores agrícolas, no pequeños gestos propuestos por la industria que solo modifican los márgenes de la pobreza y la desigualdad. Le instamos a abordar directamente la causa fundamental del sufrimiento de nuestra comunidad: ¡aumentar los salarios de los trabajadores agrícolas ahora!

From: Priscila Aguilar <pap.1992@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 10:10 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

From: Liliana Hernandez <lilipadh@icloud.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 11:30 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

From: Aracely Diaz <diazaracely34@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 11:30 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Aracely Diaz

From: Marie Diaz <marieee0801@icloud.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 11:33 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

From: Melissa Soriano < melissa.soriano673@myci.csuci.edu>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 11:46 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Regards, your neighbor

From: Melissa Soriano <melissa.soriano673@myci.csuci.edu>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 11:49 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

From: Hanna Reyes <hannareyes255@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 12:11 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

From: Aylin Gonzalez <aylingp14@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 12:45 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

From: MacKenzie MacFarland <mackenziemacfarland@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 1:29 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Sincerely, MacKenzie MacFarland

From:

Farah Stack <farahjstack@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, November 28, 2024 1:39 PM

To:

Joan Hartmann

Cc:

sbcob

Subject:

Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach this Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Sincerely,

Farah Jehan Stack

From: Maria Zamudio <maria.i.zamudio@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 1:50 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Thank you, Maria Zamudio

From:

Thea Howard <thea03@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, November 28, 2024 2:25 PM

To:

Joan Hartmann

Cc:

sbcob

Subject:

Support a Living Wage for our Farmworkers

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world- renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed **hundreds of farmworkers** show their support for a **\$26 minimum wage** and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unthinkable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly address the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Sincerely,

Thea Howard, Goleta, CA

From: Anna Kokotovic <anna48k@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 3:18 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

From: Mary Galindo <contact@marygalindo.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 3:55 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Mary Galindo

From: Andrea Echeverri <andreaebetancur@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 4:29 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Cordially,

Andrea Echeverri Betancur (she, her, ella) Communications Representative, Sr. Diablo Canyon Power Plant

From: Maya Yeoman <miyeoman@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 5:52 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

From:

families. Their voices must not be ignored unanswered, especially at a time when w	d.
You have the opportunity to take a bol who have long been overlooked. Anyth would be a betrayal of their dignity and	hi
Please listen to the voices of farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed inequality. We urge you to directly tack farmworker wages now!	k
Dayana Huerta (She/Her) Education Intern Coordinator, Senior Educator Ventura Land Trust venturalandtrust.org venturawild.com	

Dayana Huerta <dayana@venturalandtrust.org>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 6:46 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed **hundreds of farmworkers** show their support for a **\$26 minimum wage** and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

From: Angela Gonzales <angela.gonzales.intern@lacity.org>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 7:31 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

From:

Laura Pina <pina93105@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, November 29, 2024 9:21 AM

To:

Joan Hartmann

Cc:

sbcob

Subject:

Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed **hundreds of farmworkers** show their support for a **\$26 minimum wage** and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now.

Sincerely,

Laura Piña

From: Laura Hernandez <Lauuuura_@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, November 29, 2024 9:45 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

From: La Constancia! <constancia47@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 30, 2024 5:59 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Living wage for our farmworkers!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

I think we are all aware of the cost of living here in California and how difficult it is for our hard working farmworkers to support their families. with the wages that they earn.

I am concerned about the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our area. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare. Santa Barbara County agriculture is a \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, farmworkers earn a pittance to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a **\$26 minimum wage** and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that do not address the issues of poverty and inequality. Please raise farmworker wages now!

Thank you,

Constance Leshin

From: David A. Cleveland <cleveland@ucsb.edu>
Sent: Saturday, November 30, 2024 9:06 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

To: Supervisor Hartmann

From: David A Cleveland, Ph.D., M.S., M.A., Research Professor Department of Geography, and Environmental Studies Program University of California, Santa Barbara

 $https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://cleveland.faculty.es.ucsb.edu/__;!!Ifs0MJmijOm0!uKMI93BSMvZy87pNXHOIFC5LIGKuluigaPbgxe8YQsw9LHd9BB8ma74QJ1swkU0CT_gLV8yFE6Nh-ygK0EhyRg\$$

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers! Support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. I urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering.

Raise farmworker wages now!

As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimony highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families.

Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please do it!!

From: janis@gardnercustomsafaris.com
Sent: Sunday, December 1, 2024 8:13 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Janis Gardner

Gardner Custom Safaris-sent from mobile device

From: Jesus Rayas <jrayas@slofoodbank.org>

Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 8:15 AM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Best,



Jesus Rayas CalFresh Outreach Coordinator

jrayas@slofoodbank.org Tel: (805) 503-9132 Office: (805) 238-4664

1180 Kendall Road, San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 www.slofoodbank.org

Everyone deserves the right to nutritious food. Proudly serving all of SLO County!

From: Connie Ochoa <connie.torreso98@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 12:22 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very **farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents** to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a **\$26 minimum wage** and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Best Regards,

Connie Ochoa-Torres

From: Andrew Briones <andrewbriones198@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 12:22 PM

To: Joan Hartmann

Cc: sbcob

Subject: Support a Farmworker Living Wage!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisor Hartmann,

As we approach the Thanksgiving season, a time for reflection and gratitude, I am sending this email to express my deep concern regarding the urgent need for a living wage for the hardworking farmworkers in our community. As you are well aware, farmworkers do some of the most dangerous and essential jobs in our community, yet agricultural corporations are not paying their workers enough to afford basic needs like rent, groceries, and childcare, despite their invaluable contributions.

Santa Barbara County agriculture is a nearly \$2 billion industry that continues to bring in record revenues by exporting products across the globe. It is disheartening to realize that while these agricultural corporations profit immensely, the very farmworkers who contribute to such a successful industry are only paid 20-30 cents to harvest grapes by hand for each bottle of expensive wine sipped by tourists in our scenic and world-renowned wine country.

This month, you held a hearing at which we witnessed hundreds of farmworkers show their support for a \$26 minimum wage and heard hours of testimonies highlighting the immense struggles faced by their families. Their voices must not be ignored. It would be unconscionable to let their cries for justice go unanswered, especially at a time when we are meant to give thanks for all we have.

You have the opportunity to take a bold, decisive action that will change lives and elevate those who have long been overlooked. Anything less than supporting a living wage for farmworkers would be a betrayal of their dignity and contributions to our community.

Please listen to the voices of farmworkers and support real solutions proposed by farmworkers themselves, not small gestures proposed by industry that only tinker at the margins of poverty and inequality. We urge you to directly tackle the root cause of our community's suffering: raise farmworker wages now!

Respectfully, Andrew Briones